
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 2020 – 112 

WATERFRONT PARK PLAYGROUND 

 

The City of Beaufort, South Carolina is seeking proposals from qualified contractors 

to design, procure and install a new playground at the Henry C. Chambers 

Waterfront Park. 

The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website, 

www.cityofbeaufort.org under – Finance, Procurement, Current Bid Opportunities, 

or by contacting the Procurement Administrator 843-525-7071.  

 

Sealed Proposals must be submitted to: 

City of Beaufort Finance Department 

Procurement Administrator 

RFP 2020 -112 

1911 Boundary St. 

Beaufort, SC  29902 

 

The submittal deadline is 2:00 P.M. ET on Thursday,  April 2, 2020. 
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